
Subject: Concerns Regarding ProducƟvity Commission 'Future FoundaƟons for Giving’ 

Dear Karen, 

I trust this message finds you well. I wanted to bring to your aƩenƟon my thoughts on the recent draŌ 
report from the ProducƟvity Commission Ɵtled 'Future FoundaƟons for Giving.' 

Having thoroughly reviewed the document, I appreciate the commendable findings and 
recommendaƟons it contains. However, I find myself parƟcularly concerned about the proposed 
eliminaƟon of deducƟble giŌ recipient (DGR) status for non-government enƟƟes, specifically those in 
primary, secondary, childcare, aged care, and other religious organizaƟons. 

This issue hits close to home for me as my children are currently enrolled in an independent school that 
greatly benefits from its DGR status. In these challenging Ɵmes of unprecedented cost-of-living 
pressures, the removal of such a tax benefit could potenƟally drive-up school fees. This, in turn, may 
result in reduced contribuƟons from businesses or individuals. 

My primary worry is that if the government adopts this recommendaƟon, families like mine may be 
compelled to shiŌ their children to overcrowded local public schools. This shiŌ could have detrimental 
effects on their learning experiences and hinder their academic potenƟal. 

I kindly request that you take my concerns into consideraƟon during the evaluaƟon process. I believe our 
family's situaƟon is not unique, and many others could face similar challenges if this recommendaƟon is 
implemented. 

Thank you for your Ɵme and understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kevin Parsons  

 


